
Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc. 

Membership Meeting 

 

Date held: April 9, 2013  Began: 7:30 PM  Mark Cromley Presiding 

There were 17 members in attendance. 

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Ira Lessman, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion 

carried.  

There was no Treasurer’s report read, only the amounts in the bank. 

Amount in the bank: $4,850.84   CD: $10,000.00 

The amounts in the bank were approved by: Perry Aitkin, 2nd by: Mahlon Boop, Motion carried. 

 

Old Business: Discussed the “Spring Celebration” at Kuhns Brothers in Milton.  Mahlon 

Boop reported that due to some issues at their facilities, the event has been cancelled.  We 

then discussed the 20 bags of potatoes that were ordered for this event.  Mahlon said he could 

try to hold the order for the spring show which would put us over 70 bags of potatoes or try to 

cancel the order.  It was decided to try to cancel the order. 

The new banners have been ordered.  They were ordered through Build-A-Sign.com and will be 

4’ by 16’, single sided in full color and will be vinyl. 

It was mentioned that Dave Daku does have some ground to be plowed if we want to do a plow 

day. 

Discussed the truck pulls, the rules and if we would pay out.  There are some concerns about 

some of the truck rules and also some safety issues too.  It was mentioned that if we would pay 

out for the trucks and not the tractors, we would see some of the tractor pullers leave.  It was 

mentioned that we are not going to be paying out.  Also discussed the starting times.  We need 

to get the trucks done so the tractors can pull on Saturday too.  It was also mentioned that this 

is an antique machinery show, not a truck show.  Also, we will have to keep the trucks and 

tractors moving.  When one is pulling, the next puller should be ready to hook up.  It was 

suggested that if the next puller is not ready to go, then they should be skipped and the next 

puller can go.  We’ll have to see how things go this year with the date changes for the pulls. 



 

New Business: The question was asked if we were going to hold the next meeting at the 

show grounds since it will be held the week of the show.  Kenny Frymoyer made a motion to 

hold the next meeting at the show grounds, 2nd by: Perry Aitkin, Motion carried. 

Ronnie Hauck mentioned that he is working on some extra events for Saturday since we do not 

have any entertainment scheduled. 

 

 

At 8:10 PM, Ira Lessman made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary    


